PWG WebEx Notes – DRAFT
Thursday, December 9, 2010
Participants
Lloyd Young, AEP

Darryl Nelson, Oncor

Richard R. Beasley, CenterPoint Energy

Bill Boswell, ERCOT

Sonja Mingo, ERCOT

Ernie Podraza, Direct Energy 

Don Tucker, ERCOT

Adrian Marquez, ERCOT

Calvin Opheim, ERCOT
Diana Rehfeldt, TNMP
Agenda Item 1:  Antitrust Admonition
Ernie Podraza opened the meeting and read the ERCOT antitrust admonition and the disclaimer about submitted materials.  
Agenda Item 2:  COPS Meeting

Ernie said he informed COPS that the PWG was working on some Guide language and that Annual Validation was almost done. 
Agenda Item 3:  Approval of November 11 PWG Meeting Notes
After incorporating suggested changes, the notes from the November PWG WebEx were approved. 
Agenda Item 4:  Review LPGRR042 – WS Code Assignment, No AV for Advanced Meters, and Remove Unused TOU Schedule Codes

Sonja Mingo walked the group through the documents of LPGRR042, including the comments filed by the PWG.     
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ERCOT to post the Impact Analysis for LPGRR042 for January’s PWG meeting 
Agenda Item 5:  Review Draft LPGRR per NPRR208, Registration and Settlement of Distributed Generation (DG) Less Than One MW

Adrian Marquez said he had prepared a draft LPGRR related to NPRR208, using LPGRR042 and its filed comments as a base.  Because it is unknown what the final documents from LPGRR042 will contain, it is probably premature to review a draft LPGRR based on LPGRR042, so the group planned to review it at the next meeting.  

Adrian to have the draft LPGRR posted to the January PWG meeting webpage 
Agenda Item 6:  Potential Changes to Profiles Due to Outages from Disasters and TDSP Follow-Up on AMS Estimation
Ernie asked if the TDSPs had updates on how they planned to estimate AMS data related to outages from a disaster.

Richard Beasley said he will look at this issue some more for discussion in January.

Diana Rehfeldt said that TNMP would use historical AMS data for estimations.

Lloyd Young said that based on the number of intervals for which data that needed to be estimated, AEP would use linear interpolation, averaging, or data from the previous day.


Diana and Richard to find out whether their respective TDSPs plan to use the published ERCOT load profiles in their estimation processes  
Agenda Item 7:  Annual Validation Update
Adrian Marquez said he is still working with one TDSP to try to get all of the changes from Residential Annual Validation completed.  Adrian also said he is working with two TDSPs to get Business Annual Validation wrapped up.  
Agenda Item 8:  Discuss 2011 UFE Analysis Requirement
In the discussion about what UFE reporting is required by Protocols, Don Tucker reviewed Protocols Section 11.6 for the group.  Don said his staff will do what is required in Protocols Section 11.6.2 in the spring of 2011. 

Regarding possible additional UFE analysis, Darryl Nelson suggested a wait-and-see approach to see what would be appropriate.

 Agenda Item 10:  Review Goals
The group reviewed and modified the list of PWG goals for 2011.
Next Meeting
The next PWG meeting is likely to be a WebEx scheduled for Wednesday, January 26, 2011.  Ernie will send out a notice when details are known. 
As always, if someone would like to submit an item to be put on the PWG agenda, it is preferable that topics be submitted to Ernie (Ernest.Podraza@directenergy.com) at least two weeks prior to the meeting.
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